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Rabanco LTD
1600 127" Avenue NE
Bellevue WA, 98003
Phonc 425-646-2400
TFax 425-646-2541

November 25, 2003

Carole J. Washbum

Secretary

Washington Utilitics and
Transportation Commission e

P.O. Box 47250 '"‘4

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washbumn:

Enclosed pleast find two copies of revisions for Tariff Number 10 for Rabanco LTD, d.b.a. Bastside
Disposal. This change in the tariff reflects the change in commodity credit for residential customers from a
credit of $1.31 to a credit of $1.31 and the multi family customers from a credit of $.19 to a credit of $.11.
Enclosed are the accounting work papers. We are filing a Less than Statutory Notice request.

These changes arc jointly duc to the overall change in ycar over year commodity valucs and zlso reflect the
Tale impact ol the implementation of RCW 81.77.185. "This allows the Company to retain up to 30% of the
value from the sale of the commoditics received from its Custamers. The proposed changes in these mtes
will be January 1, 2004. The Customer base will be notified via the next billing cycle,

Under separate cover we will be forwarding our Recycle and Revenue sharing plan, This plan describes
nur program, how we plan on tracking our progress, and how the money received will be used (o increase
recycling, :

If you have any questions please call me at (425) G4G-2448 ,

Chys Gmmo%

Region Finance Manager




